
From: bethfischer320@netzero.net
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Buffalo river
Date: Thursday, March 09, 2017 6:56:49 PM

Dear Sir./Madam,
I am OUTRAGED that you have allowed the sale of land to a company that raises
hogs near the Buffalo river!! Their waste could VERY POSSIBLY seriously
contaminate that gorgeous river that many people enjoy rafting or boating on. It's
UNBELIEVABLE that
this has been allowed to happen!!
Beth Fischer
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